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Kerkman Statement on Evers’ Foxconn Contract Renegotiation Threat

“Helping Wisconsin’s job growth and promoting economic development should
be the focus of everyone in State Government. Governor Evers’ statement that he
intends to renegotiate a bi-partisan legislative state government contract doesn’t
help our state’s job creators.

The simple truth is that the Foxconn contract is structured as a ‘pay-as-you-grow’
plan. No state incentive money goes out the door until the jobs are created or
shovels are in the ground.

We need to continue to make Wisconsin more attractive to corporations who can
choose to locate their jobs and operations anywhere in the world. We need to
make sure that our state government has the reputation of holding up their end
of the bargain.”
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